Entomology

STUDENT NEWS

October 2015



Trick or Treat! We will accept donations for the Columbus candy dish should your collection bags be overflowing.

Enjoy those clear blue skies while they last!

Best regards,

Dr. Dan Herms, Chair (herms.2@osu.edu)

Dr. Carol Anelli, Associate Chair (anelli.7@osu.edu)



Our greatest weakness lies in giving up. The most certain way to succeed is always to try just one more time.

Thomas A. Edison

Graduate and Professional Student Survey Opens Oct. 28

On October 28, graduate students will receive an invitation to participate in Ohio State's survey of graduate and professional students. This survey is conducted every three years, and student feedback is used to improve student experience at Ohio State.

The survey includes questions on a variety of topics: program satisfaction, teaching and research experience, career development resources, quality of life, etc.

Graduate Associate Teaching Award

The Graduate Associate
Teaching Award (GATA) is the
university's highest recognition
of the exceptional teaching
provided by graduate students
at Ohio State. Award winners
receive \$1,500 and are
recognized at the annual
Graduate School awards
reception.

Please visit the Graduate School website.

http://www.gradsch.osu.edu/graduate-associate-teaching-award.html

3MT Competition

The OSU Graduate School will be piloting the Three Minute Thesis (3MT) in February. Registration opens November 1st.

Find out more about the competition and see videos of past competition winners on the 3MT website.

Mark Your Calendar

October 28 Student Survey

October 30 DeLong Registration

November 1 3MT at OSU

Registration opens

November 10 DeLong

Competition

December 31 Deadline for

Appreciation for the Natural History of Pests

October 2015 Entomology Student News

Fall DeLong Competition

The fall DeLong Competition will be held on November 10 from 3-5 p.m. in Thorne 103 and the Bee Lab Conference Room. Anyone who would like to come and hear our students present is welcome to attend the competition.

All students who have not won a DeLong award in their current degree program are eligible. Only 10-minute talks can be presented. Please email Mary Gardiner your title (and submitted ESA abstract if you plan to use the funds for ESA) by Friday, October 30 to register. One winner will receive \$500 in travel funds.

Mary Gardiner





Appreciation for the Natural History of Insect Pests

The award: \$500 awarded annually to one recipient.

Who is eligible: University students, regardless of geographic location.

Due date: December 31, 2015

Selection criteria and conditions: The committee will award \$500 to the student who in the given year has published the most interesting and inspiring research paper on insects that are usually regarded as pests. For details, please see:

http://www.ambrosiasymbiosis. org/award/



